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07 November 2023 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
Request ID: FOI558417422 

Thank you for your request for information relating to Election result tabulation.

You have requested the following information:

I am reaching out with an FOI request for polling district or ward-level election results for
any general elections for which they can be tabulated. I am agnostic about whether these
results include postal votes or not, and in fact I believe the latter is necessary as postal
votes probably cannot be assigned to any particular ward. I am also aware that some
degree of vote-mixing is done at the polling district level. I am requesting this data for use
in my dissertation. 

In response to your request, we confirm we do not hold this information and are informing you as
per Section 1(1) of the Act. We do not record polling district or ward level Parliamentary results on
our system. 

However, to advise and assist you, the only results for Parliamentary elections are by constituency
which are published on the Council website and is available for you to access. Please use the
below link: 

https://www.coventry.gov.uk/elections 

For information, we publish a variety of information such as:  FOI/EIR Disclosure Log,  Publication
Scheme,  Facts about Coventry and Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future. 

http://www.coventry.gov.uk
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/foieirrequests
http://www.coventry.gov.uk/publicationscheme
http://www.facts-about-coventry.com/
http://www.coventry.gov.uk/opendata


If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request – email:  infogov@coventry.gov.uk

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email  icocasework@ico.org.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully 
  
Information Governance 
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